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NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING
 
The City of New Philadelphia with the City of Urichsville as a partner intends to apply for 
the PY 2023 Community Housing Impact and Preservation Program (CHIP which may 
include CDBG, HOME, and OHT funds) competitive grant administered by Ohio 
Department of Development/Office of Community Development (ODOD/OCD). The City of 
New Philadelphia shall coordinate with the City of Urichsville to form a partnership. The 
maximum award for the partnership will be $650,000.00. New Philadelphia’s budgeted 
amount is $350,000, and the City of Urichsville’s is $300,000.
A public hearing will be held on Monday, May 8, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the New 
Philadelphis City Council Chambers located in the John Knisely Municipal Centre, 150 
East High Ave., New Philadelphia, Ohio. This meeting is intended to provide citizens with 
pertinent information about the State of Ohio Community Housing Impact and 
Preservation Program, including an explanation of eligible activities and program 
requirements. The program can fund activities, including: Owner Rehabilitation, Rental 
Rehabilitation, Home Owner Repair, Rental Repair, Home Ownership Assistance and 
Tenant Based Rental Assistance. The activities must be designed to primarily benefit low-
to-moderate income households.
A second public hearing will be held on May 18, 2023 at 9:15 a.m. to solicit comments and 
public input about specific activities proposed for the PY 2023 CHIP projects.
Citizens and local officials are encouraged to attend this meeting on May 8, 2023 at 7:00 
p.m. to provide their input on New Philadelphia’s CHIP programs.
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